w/c 11/03/24
Hello families,

| hope this email finds you well.

Thank you for all your support around World Book Day. The children had a fantastic, book-filled day.
To be honest, every day is a fantastic, booked-filled day. We are very lucky to have an amazing
collection of books in school for the children to enjoy. On your part, there is a renewed vigour
around Boomreader and the children are keen to get to the next karate band level so thank you. We
are just about to complete The Wild Robot by Peter Brown. We are on the edge of our seats whilst
reading the final chapters. The children (and me) have been so enthusiastic about this book that |
would highly recommend the next book in the series. It’s equally as brilliant.

On Thursday, we have our school trip to Truro Museum and Truro Cathedral. We will take partin an
Egyptian workshop to consolidate our history topic and tour the cathedral as part of our religious
education learning. All children must wear their school uniform, bring a coat and have their own
backpack. If ordered, school lunches will be given to the children on the morning of the trip. A timely
arrival on Thursday would be greatly appreciated too.

Due to the school trip, our PE session on Thursday will be missed. | will endeavour to complete a
session on Wednesday so please can children wear their PE kit on this day. As usual, Year 4 children
will swim on Monday. As always, we have another busy week ahead of us. Lots of fantastic learning
including Science Week. I'll upload photos to our class page at the end of the week.

Have a great week,

Mr Hughes



